From: Legal Practice Council < LegalPracticeCouncil@lpc.org.za>

Date: 23 May 2023 at 20:50:53 SAST

To:

Subject: THE LEGAL PRACTICE COUNCIL INVITES YOU TO PARTICIPATE IN THE SURVEY ON THE GENERAL TRAINING ENVIRONMENT AND REMUNARATION FOR

PUPILS

Reply-To: LegalPracticeCouncil@lpc.org.za

Dear Legal Practitioners and Candidate Legal Practitioners,

The Legal Practice Council invites you to participate in the general training environment and remuneration survey for pupils herein below:

Pupils	Advocates
https://lpc.org.za/pupils-survey/	https://lpc.org.za/supervisors-survey/

Please note that your participation in this survey is voluntary and anonymous, (your response will be confidential, and the Council will not collect identifying information such as your name, surname, member number, email address or IP address).

The closing date for the survey is **9 June 2023 at 16:30**.

The Legal Practice Council encourages you to participate in the survey.

